
 
 

 

Hawker School Bulletin  
Week 1 Term 4 2024 

 

There is now less than 2 weeks to go until our spooky fete!  

To make the fete a huge success, we need a little help from each of you.  

This weekend (19th and 20th of October) 

Come and join us in the school hall from 9am on Saturday and Sunday to help us prepare for the 

fete. We will be accepting donations and doing preparation tasks all weekend. There will be plenty 

of jobs for everyone, no experience is required!  

Fete wrist bands will be available for purchase during the weekend. 

Volunteer your time on fete day 

Just an hour or two per family would make a huge difference. Many hands make light work, and 

volunteering your time is an excellent way to meet other parents and community members, whilst 

making a meaningful contribution to our school. Also, it’s lots of fun! 

     Sign-up to work on one of the stalls on fete day here: https://signup.zone/GffEoASp6JRBF5wEv  or 
add your name to the sign-up sheets in the school hall this weekend.  

   Donations 

This week we need: 

• Bags of lollies 
• Bags of snack size chocolates 
• Cartons of soft drink cans (Coke, Coke No Sugar, Solo, Fanta, lemonade) 
• Packs of fruit poppas (apple, orange, tropical) 
• Cases of 600ml water bottles 
• Toys in good, clean and complete condition that could be used as game prizes 

 

This weekend you can start to drop off donations of books, craft items and plants directly to the 

school hall. 

https://signup.zone/GffEoASp6JRBF5wEv


 
 

 

See the lists and sign-up sheets for donations here: https://signup.zone/xbe9QeMpvhekYnBCh 

  

Could you lend us something for the day?  

• Plastic trestle tables 
• Large Eskies 
• Marquees 

We would also love to have someone donate or lend us clam shell sandpits in good condition that 

can hold water. We need 2 of these for the games. 

For more details please visit the fete day sign-up sheet here: 

https://signup.zone/MatqzWYaGMvb48WMi 

The fete will be what we make it, so let’s get together and make it something to be proud of! 
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Our 2 first students to donate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 


